
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Directors of the 
Vista Fire Protection District for Collection of Delinquent Weed Abatement Charges for 
parcel(s) 181-162-14-00: 1540 Cleveland Trail, Vista CA and 170-161-62-00: 2918 Fairview 
Dr, Vista CA.  
 
The hearing is to be held on Wednesday, June 12, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. in the SmartSpace 
Conference at the administrative offices of the Vista Fire Protection District located at 450 
S. Melrose Dr. Vista. CA  92084 
 
The Board of Directors will accept all comments, oral and written.  Written comments may 
be mailed to the administrative office or emailed to krannals@vistafpd.org.  If you have any 
questions regarding this matter, you are encouraged to contact the District’s Board Clerk at 
760- 688-7588. 

 
KARLENA RANNALS 
Board Clerk 
Vista Fire Protection District 


